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I read a horrible story the other day in the newspaper - a cellphone charger had been left plugged in and caused a fire in
the home.Â  Every home should have smoke detectors.Â  The best place to fit them is in or near a ceiling close to the
sleeping areas, away from corners, windows and doors.Â  At the top of a stairwell is also a good location.Â  Have your
smoke detectors professionally fitted and tested regularly!Â  Change the battery regularly!
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